
25th April 2019 
 

To: Parents of pupils in Junior School Choir 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Derby Arts Festival – Friday 3rd May 2019 
 
The Junior School Choir will be participating in the Derby Arts Festival on Friday 3rd May. 
 
We will leave school around 10.30am and return just after lunch (children will take a packed lunch with 
them). Pupils will also be required to wear formal school uniform. 
 
The exact time of our performance will be 11.40am – 12.20pm. Please feel free to come and support 
the children if you can. Address of the venue is below: 
 
St John the Evangelist Church 
Bridge Street 
Derby 
DE1 1DY 
 
Please complete the consent slip at the bottom of this letter and return to school to confirm that you are 
happy for your child to attend the Festival. There will be no charge for this event. Thank you for your 
continuing support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss M Purchase 
Music Teacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Child’s Name:  Form:  

 
I give consent for my child to participate in the Derby Arts Festival on Friday 3rd May 2019. I 
acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is 
some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved.  
 
I believe my child is medically fit to undertake this activity. 
 

Signed:  Date:  

 
Please return to your child’s class teacher by Monday 29th April 2019 

 


